
Shoe Box request
Please can Year 6 bring in a

shoe box for their ART next
term.  Thank you! 

     

27th March 2025
Our Sports Leaders entered a Dragon's

Den style competition with Inspire+ called

‘Pitch to play’ and they won! 

The school has been awarded £200

which will be spent on new playtime

equipment chosen by our Sports Leaders.

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we approach the conclusion of another productive term, I am pleased to share with you some notable events and achievements from our
school community, as well as important information for the coming weeks.
Our Year 6 pupils recently returned from their residential trip to Hilltop, and I am delighted to report that it was a resounding success. The
week-long excursion was blessed with favourable weather conditions, allowing our pupils to fully engage in all planned activities. More
importantly, I am immensely proud of how our Year 6 cohort conducted themselves throughout their stay. Their behaviour was exemplary, and
they represented Heckington St. Andrew's C of E Primary School with distinction. Such experiences are invaluable in fostering independence,
resilience, and teamwork among our pupils.
I am also thrilled to announce a significant achievement by our sports leaders. Their participation in the 'Pitch to Play' competition has yielded
impressive results. The team's meticulously crafted pitch not only showcased their creativity and persuasive skills but also secured a £200
prize for our school. This accomplishment is a testament to the dedication and talent of our pupils, and the funds will undoubtedly be put to
good use in enhancing our sports provision.
Our recent RE and Science exhibition was a lovely opportunity for parents and carers to engage with their children's learning journey. Thank you
to everyone who attended this event. We hope that the exhibition provided you with valuable insights into the curriculum and your child's
development in these key subject areas.
Looking ahead, I would like to invite you to join us for our Easter service, which will take place on Thursday, 3rd April, at 9:30 a.m. in St.
Andrew's Church. This special service will be led by our pupils from Years 3, 4, and 5. It promises to be a meaningful celebration of the Easter
season, and these events are integral to nurturing our school's sense of community and shared values.

Yours sincerely
Mrs Judith Bentley
Head teacher 

 2nd April Year 6 worship in school 9.00am.

Parents/Carers welcome

2nd April - Easter Bingo 3.30pm all welcome, 

3rd April Year 3,4,5 Easter Service - 9.30am in

Church 

4th April - Last day of term 

23rd April - First day back

6th May - Year 6 Magistrates in the Community

trip

22nd May - Year 6 Church School’s Festival trip to

Lincoln Cathedral 

23rd May - Year 5 Trip Lincolnshire Cookery

School 

23rd May - Last day of term

2nd June - first day back 

Friday 4th April

Rowan class will have two of their

Bentley Bar treats   -

 Non-uniform day and a film and

popcorn treat.

Diary dates 



Year 6 had an amazing time at Hilltop in
Sheringham, Norfolk.  They took part in a

range of supervised activities such abseiling,

super swing, zip wire, tree top trail, archery
and tree climbing.  


